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HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Whole School Photo 2016/17

Our whole school photo for the 

academic year 2016/17 will be taken 

on Monday 19th June 2017 at 

10.00am.  Please can you ensure that 

your child comes to school on that day 

looking smart in their correct 

Lowbrook uniform.

Key Dates for Week 3

Monday 19th June – Lowbrook Whole School Photograph

Wednesday 20th June – LPA Meeting (7.30pm)

Friday 23rd June – Year 6 Leavers Party (7.00pm)

LPA Chair Needed!

The LPA are looking for a new Chair for the 2017/18 Academic Year.  If you are 

interested in this role please can you contact the current Chair, Claire Pullen, at 

lowbrooklpa@gmail.com

Sports Day 2017

Thank you to all the parents and caregivers who supported out Sports Day last Friday.  

We are sure that you will agree that a wonderful day was had by all, especially by the 

children who displayed great sportsmanship and teamwork throughout the day.

LPA Parent Survey

The LPA would like to ask parents to vote for the social and fundraising activities they 

would like them to arrange in the next academic year.  To register your vote please 

follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TPYW3Y9
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Thomas – for continuous all round progress and effort.

Harleen – for not giving in during the long distance race, even after tripping over.

Bishan – for super sportsmanship on Sports Day.

Harry – for running the mile in under thirteen minutes.

EY1W - Mrs West

Alex – for great maths work this week.

Teagan – for always being on target during morning activities.

1B – Miss Bourne

Ojas – for brilliant manners to all staff and children.

Daisy – for superb effort on Sports Day and for not giving up in the long distance race.

1M – Mr Moore

Jeevan – for outstanding reading attainment.

Aimee – for superb achievement in comprehension this term.

2B – Mr Bhadye

Sophie & Samuel – for fantastic times in the Lowbrook mile, showing growth mindset to beat their original times.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Nathan, Bobby, Ruth & Mila – for excellent effort, skill and participation during Sports Week, showing 

determination to improve and not giving up on trying new sports.

3G – Mrs Garland

Matthew – for making a super effort in all areas of the curriculum and for great sportsmanship on Sports Day.

Isla – for great enthusiastic participation during Sports Week.

3M – Miss Mill

Batul, Joe and Lucas - for sensational effort when participating in Sports Week, always giving their best and 

determined to learn new skills.

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

John, Kyle, Hana and Amelie – for running a mile on Sports Day with excellent times.

5M – Mr Morgan 

Harry and Charlie – for their enthusiasm and effort during Sports Week.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Ruben, Carys, Deya, Joseph, Nishaan and Pammie – for being good representatives at Sports Day.

Principal’s Award

Rohan – for looking after his team well in the Round Robin event at Sports Day.


